
October 16, 2017 

 

Dear PPA Scholarship Committee: 

John Lowrance has begun the 2017-2018 school year at Huffman while completing his 

certification to become a school administrator. John has been diligent in completing his 

assignments to meet requirements as well as earning internship hours through various 

leadership opportunities on campus. 

He has made himself available to learn administrative information at the elementary level. As 

Huffman begins its journey as an IB PYP school, John has been involved in writing curriculum for 

the PE department at Huffman. He has also attended over 20 hours of training regarding the 

implementation of the IB PYP. 

 

As John begins his journey as a school administrator, he is eager to learn and ask questions that 

facilitate his learning and coursework. I recommend John for the PYP administrative 

scholarship. 

Jamey J. Allen 

Principal, Huffman Elementary School 
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